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Seattle Children’s Chorus
2017 Q4
P.O. Box 33935, Seattle, WA  98133
(206) 542-5998, https://www.seattlechildrenschorus.org

Since its founding, the Chorus has been uniquely committed to the 
preservation of sacred literature for young voices. The Chorus has also 
provided a rich base of outstanding choral literature from a variety of 
historical and cultural backgrounds.

This award went towards programs and operational expenses.
For more information please read the attached report from Seattle Children’s Chorus.
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June 12, 2018  
  

  

Marilyn Sheldon, Director   

Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions   

Report # Q4 2017 14.2  

www.seattlechildrenschorus.org  

  

  

Dear Ms. Sheldon,  

  

On behalf of the Seattle Children’s Chorus, thank you for your support to our need-

based Scholarship Fund for our choristers. We are pleased to let you know that your grant of 

will provide partial tuition scholarships for six talented, deserving students who live in Marysville 

and Everett, and sing in our Marysville neighborhood branch during our 2018-2019 season.    

  

Because of continued support from Tulalip Charitable Contributions for the past three years, our need-

based Scholarship Fund has grown significantly so we can utilize scholarships to recruit and 

retain talented choristers with financial need. Thank you so much! We also leveraged this grant award in 

our grant proposals to the Washington State Arts Commission and 4Culture.  

  

Seattle Children’s Chorus serves 150 students in our programs, between the ages of 3 and 18. We also 

have approximately 4,500 people in audience attendance annually. Our choristers come from the greater 

Seattle area and Snohomish County.    

  

Our Scholarship Fund is an important component of our mission to nurture excellence in young   

musicians. The average cost of tuition is $800 annually. In addition, as an enrichment to our weekly 

program, we offer travel opportunities which require additional costs and funding. We are committed to 

keeping our tuition and travel costs affordable for families, but our Scholarship Fund truly makes a 

difference for many families.     

  

We will to continue to expand the scholarship program each year. Our desire is to give even 

more scholarships opportunities to Marysville and Snohomish County families in the future to have 

access to high-quality choral music instruction that is not available at the public school level.   

  

We sincerely thank you for partnering with us to open the door to choral education for more young people 

in the Puget Sound region. It is an honor to have the Tulalip Tribes support!   

  

  

Leanna Kraakmo   

Operations Manager  

June 12, 2018  
  

  

Marilyn Sheldon, Director   






